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December 2016
Dear 2nd Grade Parents/Guardians:
This year 2nd Grade will be decorating “Gingerbread Houses” on Wednesday, December 21, 2016.  If possible, we would like one parent or guardian to come to help make the houses. We will start at 9:30am and will end at approximately 11:00am.  

Each child will need to bring in one can of vanilla frosting, one box of graham crackers, 1 box of aluminum foil to wrap completed project and a sturdy piece of cardboard, approximately 11 x 14 covered in aluminum foil.

It would be wonderful if your child could also bring in the circled item below to be shared with all the children in the class.  You may also send in any other small edible holiday treats to help decorate the Gingerbread Houses.

We ask that all supplies, including the covered cardboard, be sent to school no later than Monday, December 19th,  so that we can prepare for a fun day.

We look forward to a festive time together.
            Large Gum Drops


                Sugar Cones

            Small Gum Drops



     Candy Dots

            Star Hard Candy


                Tree Peeps

                

            Teddy Grahams



     White Chocolate Chips
            Snowman Peeps
                                     Gingerbread Shaped Cookies                                      
            Small Marshmallows                                   Small Candy Canes
            Coconut Flakes                                           String Licorice

            Gummy Bears
  

               Holiday M&M (plain)

            Green Icing Tube



    Red Icing Tube


 Chocolate Chips

Anything else you can think of to help decorate our Gingerbread Houses would be greatly appreciated.
*Please do not send in any products containing nuts.
Holiday Wishes,

The 2nd Grade Staff
Approved: _________________________




Brian P. Sharkey, Principal
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